
 
MINUTES 

5/8/17 
 
 
The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, May 8th, 2017 at 6pm at the 
Melrose Town Hall.  Those present were Bill Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, Paul Hangartner, 
and Al Spors. 
 
Zielsdorf called the meeting to order.  Hangartner moved to approve the Agenda, Zielsdorf seconded.   
 
The minutes were read by the clerk.  Motion by Hangartner, seconded by Zielsdorf to approve them as 
read.   
 
The Treasurer gave his report.  The April ending balance was $68,728.39.  Hangartner moved to accept 
the report as given, Zielsdorf seconded.   
 
Zeman discussed the Town of Melrose CD that is up for renewal 5/12/17.  The Board approved to add 
another 8K to the CD but will change the term to 6 mos. rather than 12 mos. 
 
Motion made to approve and pay bills. 
 
Torres reminded the Board that the Board of Review is scheduled for Wed. May 24th from 4-6pm. 
 
Zielsdorf discussed the roads.  The new tractor has arrived and is working well. 
  
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm.   
     
 
 
         
        __________________________ 
        Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk 


